
May 30, 2012 
 

Comments from United Kingdom on the Investment Plan for Indonesia 
 
Patricia,  
 
Please see comments from the UK on the Brazil and Indonesia Investment Plans as 
requested by today in the attached summary.  
 
Regards,  
 
Ben  
  
Ben Green | Acting Team Leader - Low Carbon Development Team | 
Climate and Environment Department  
 
UK Comments following FIP sub-committee meeting May 2012 
 
Indonesia draft IP: The Independent Reviewer commented on the lack of cost-
effectiveness analysis in the IP and the difficulty to estimate expected GHG emission 
savings as there was no single approved methodology or approach. The GoI has 
responded that cost-effectiveness would be analysed in the project design phase 
and that a standardised approach for emission savings will be agreed. Whilst we do 
not wish to delay the submission of the final IP to the sub-committee for 
endorsement (due to be submitted to the November sub-committee meeting), we 
would ask that the IP sets out, either quantitatively or in a qualitative narrative form, 
the fit with these criteria; more detailed analysis can take place at programme/project 
level. 
 


